2022 Telephone Campaign

12th to 29th September



Stay part of it

5 September 2022

Dear Alumni,

You will have recently received a letter from the Master letting you know about this year's Telephone Campaign. I hope that you are looking forward to your phone ringing later this month. Please do visit the telephone campaign page of our website where we introduce you to the twelve current Churchill students who are eagerly awaiting this opportunity to talk to you. The life experiences shared by alumni like you during these conversations can be so inspirational to today's Churchillians.

"I'm looking forward to hearing about your fondest and most amusing memories of Churchill, as well as to sharing some of mine!" Aura (U21)

You can also read about the projects that are fundraising priorities for the College at this time as part of our ambitious **Think Forward** campaign. Perhaps there is one that you feel particularly passionate about? The students will be able to talk in more detail, often from first-hand experience, about the difference that your support would make to these areas of College.

Read more

Whilst many alumni enjoy connecting with today's College through these calls, I do understand that this may not be a good time for you. We would not want anyone to feel uncomfortable so, if you would prefer not to speak to a student on this occasion, the website also offers you the opportunity to opt out from this year's campaign.

If you have recently moved house and haven't let us know, please do take a moment to <u>update your</u> contact details.

Thank you very much for being part of the 2022 Telephone Campaign.

Best wishes,

Francisca Malaree

Juniuallalaree

Development Director and Fellow | Churchill College, Storey's Way, Cambridge CB3 0DS

T: +44 (0)1223 336197 | E: dev.director@chu.cam.ac.uk

Keep in touch: www.chu.cam.ac.uk/alumni/update-your-contact-details
Join our alumni networking platform: www.chu.cam.ac.uk/alumni/events
See our forthcoming events: www.chu.cam.ac.uk/alumni/events

Registered Charity: No 1137476

Churchill College takes its responsibilities to protect your data seriously. The College's data protection privacy statements are available online at https://www.chu.cam.ac.uk/about/official-documents/data-protection-statements/